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26th November 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Cold Weather Uniform & INSET Days Reminder 

 

The weather is becoming noticeably colder and in line with the Covid-19 guidance, classrooms 

continue to have windows open to provide necessary ventilation.  Obviously, this is not an ideal 

situation during the winter months but in order to keep students warmer, we are advising them to 

wear layers under their uniform such as plain long sleeved t-shirts/thermal t-shirts etc.   

 

We are also happy for students to wear a plain black fleece outer garment over their uniform in 

classrooms.  I must stress that this must be plain black with no other colours in stripes etc.  I am 

conscious garments of this type may have a small brand logo on them – this is acceptable, but a 

large logo covering the whole front or back of the garment would not be permitted.  This is the 

only outer garment to be worn in addition to uniform and is not to be used as a substitute for 

school jumpers, which must still be worn.  Whilst fleeces may be worn whilst in class, coats must be 

removed.   

 

May I also take this opportunity to remind you that school is closed tomorrow, 27th November and 

on Monday 30th November for our INSET days.  School re-opens on Tuesday. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Miss S Asquith 

Headteacher 

 

 


